Marathon

Central School District

Board Special Election for a term expiring 6/30/26
and Capital Project Referendum

Monday 9/30/24
Board Candidate petitions are due to the District Clerk.
Petitions are now available in the District Office at the High School.

Tuesday 10/1/24
Absentee Ballots will be available in the District Office.

Monday 10/21/24, 6:30pm
Capital Project Public Hearing
High School Auditorium

Monday 10/28/24
All absentee ballots are due to the District Office by 5:00pm.

Tuesday 10/29/24, Noon - 9:00pm
Special Election & Capital Referendum Vote
CSE Office at the High School

Capital Project Newsletter and Additional Information will be mailed home and
shared periodically between now and 10/29.

Capital Project Information is also available on the district website at
https://www.marathonschools.org/business

Any questions please contact Heather Frink, District Clerk, at 607-849-3117
or by email at frinkh@marathonschools.org
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